
From: Sandy Kitchen
To: Sandy Kitchen
Subject: FW:
Date: Thursday, July 9, 2020 9:34:28 AM

 
 
 

From: Tony Gaffan <tgaffan@kingsville.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 10:31 AM
To: Nelson Santos <nsantos@kingsville.ca>
Cc: Jennifer Astrologo <jastrologo@kingsville.ca>; Ryan McLeod <rmcleod@kingsville.ca>
Subject:
 
Dear Mayor Nelson Santos,
After careful consideration, I have decided to resign from the Main Street Development
Committee.
The new time changes of regular Council meetings and the commitments I hold outside of
Council and its duties may be prohibitive to giving the Committee the attention it rightfully
deserves.
With regret,
 
Tony Gaffan
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